
California State University Dominguez Hills Foundation 

July 1,2017 

To: All Employees and Applicants 

The Director of Human Resources and the Board of Directors of the California State University 
Dominguez Hills Foundation, Inc. affirm their commitment to Affirmative Action and Equal 
Employment Oppo1tunity. The Foundation provides equal employment opportunity to all job 
applicants and employees, and will not discriminate against individuals because of race, color, 
religion, age, sex, national origin, gender identity, sexual orientation, pregnancy, medical 
condition, disability, marital status, veteran status or other protected characteristics. 

Affirmative action and equal employment opportunities extend, and are not limited to, the 
following employment related-areas: recruitment; selection; placement and retention; promotion 
or transfer; compensation and benefits; selection for training, educational fee reimbursement, 
discipline, demotion, layoff or separation. 

It is our goal to recruit applicants to achieve a work force mixture that reasonably approximates 
the percentage of women and minorities represented in the local labor market area. We will 
utilize available recruitment sources to identify and attract minority, women, veteran and disabled 
applicants who meet the position qualifications. 

Affirmative action includes a variety of activities that go beyond passive nondiscrimination. It 
requires a total and aggressive effo1t to ensure oppottunities for all employees in keeping with the 
spirit as well as the letter of the law. It also demands imaginative and sustained effort to develop 
programs and procedures to ensure wider representation of members of minority groups, women, 
individuals with disabilities and veterans with the intent to help all employees maximize their 
contributions and develop their abilities to the fullest. 

The objectives of the Foundation's Afftnnative Action Program are not only in compliance with 
state and Federal law, but also work to achieve an enriched environment for fulfilling the 
Foundation's mission. 

The Director of Human Resources and Payroll, Amanda Dodd, has been designated the EEO 
Coordinator for ensuring implementation of the Affirmative Action Program for the Foundation. 
If you have any questions regarding the Foundation's Affirmative Action Program, please contact 
Ms Dodd at 310-243-3028. 

Cooperation at eve1y level of the organization is vital to the attainment of our affinnative action 
goals. All Foundation employees must suppo1t this policy to ensure its effective implementation 
and he success of our Affitmative Action Program. 

Director, Human Resources and Payroll 
California State University Dominguez Hills Foundation 




























